
Reviewing Instructions and Confirming 

Nuclear and PET/CT Stress Testing 
 

You are scheduled for a Nuclear stress test or a PET/CT stress test. Please carefully read 
the information below. 

 

1. Four business days before your appointment someone from our office will call 
you to review your instructions and confirm your appointment. If our staff is 
unable to speak with you, they will leave a message asking you to call the office.  

2. If we do not hear back from you after the first phone call, we will call you again 
the next business day. If our staff is still unable to speak with you after the 
second phone call, your appointment will be cancelled. Someone from our office 
will call you back to reschedule your appointment.  

3. We will make every attempt possible to call you and leave messages on all phone 
numbers provided. If you do not receive a phone call or message to review 
the instructions and confirm your appointment, you must call the office. 

4. Call the office between 9:00am and 4:00pm Monday-Friday using the phone 
number and extension below. Please leave a message that you need someone to 
call you back to review your instructions and confirm your appointment.  

5. Do not call after hours and leave a message with the answering service.  

 

***It is very important to remember, you must speak to someone 
from our office on the phone to review your instructions and 
confirm your appointment. Leaving a message is not enough to 
hold your appointment. If you have not spoken with someone from 
our office, your appointment will be canceled. *** 

 

Please call 856-546-3006, ext. 2250 
Monday- Friday between 9:00am and 4:00pm 

 


